
 

BLESSING OF THE GRAVES DOWDALLSHILL  
Blessing of the graves will  take place in Dowdallshill today Sunday 16th July at 3pm.  

Please take a small bottle of holy water with you to ensure your graves are blessed. 
Please note that no cars will be permitted to gain access to the cemetery after 10.00am.  
All blue badge holders  may gain access strictly only between 12 noon—2.00pm. 

 
 

SECOND COLLECTION Will be taken up at all Masses next weekend 22nd/23rd July in aid of Priests 
Benevolent Fund. We greatly appreciate your support towards the upkeep of our retired clergy. 
 
 

CHURCH GATE COLLECTION  this weekend is in aid of Youth Work Ireland Louth. We thank you 
for your generosity. 
 
 

BAPTISMS  are conducted weekly at 2.00pm on a   Saturday and at 12:30pm on a Sunday. 
Contact the parish office to arrange a day and time for the Baptism. Please give at least one 
months’ notice.  We   welcome into our Christian community recently baptised:-  Katie Anna 
Thornton. Everleigh-Rose McCourt. 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT Takes place in our Church, Tuesdays 10.30 
am  to 4.00 pm and every first Friday of the month 10.30am to 4.00 pm. All are welcome to 
spend time with the Lord. 
 

NATIONAL GRANDPARENTS PILGRIMAGE IN KNOCK 2023 Celebration of the National    
Grandparents' Pilgrimage will take place in Knock on Sunday 23 July - World Day 
for Grandparents and the Elderly. All are welcome for this wonderful celebration of 
family and faith through the generations.  The Principal Celebrant and Homilist will 
be Bishop Denis Nulty, Bishop of Kildare and Leighlin and Chair of the Bishops' 
Council for    Marriage and the Family.   
Dana will sing the pilgrimage favourite, ‘Lady of Knock’ as well as her new hymn, 

‘Light the Flame’. For more information see www.catholicgrandparentsassociation.org. Those unable to 
join us in person can take part online at www.knockshrine.ie/watch.  
 
YOUNG ADULT CATHOLIC CONFERENCE - AUGUST 19TH & 20TH 2023                                
‘Under Mary's Mantle' is a conference on faith and culture for young adults (18-35) with talks, prayer, 
Mass, Confession, workshops, food and socialising in the historic All Hallows campus, DCU, Dublin.   
A chance to build your faith in friendship with young men and women from across the country.  The   
conference takes place Saturday 19th and Sunday 20th August, with a discounted ticket available for 
both days.  Single day tickets are also available. Two day Saturday & Sunday – €60 Day rates –     
Saturday €40; Sunday €30. 
 

STUDENTS get a 10% discount – contact deusetpatria@gmail.com for discount code. 
There is a limited amount of accommodation available in DCU, contact deusetpatria@gmail.com or call 
085 1442423 for rates and more information.  
 

MASS CARDS/BOUQUETS are available from the Sacristy or Parish Office.  

  Anniversary and Remembrance Masses 
Saturday  15th July   6.00pm Av’s  Martin (Buzz) Joyce. Rosie McDonagh.   
(Vigil)          
Sunday  16th July  10.00am     RIP           Patrick & Gretta Bennett.     
      11.30am  RIP          Bryan & Brigid McHugh.    
Monday   17th July   10.00am                       Holy Souls                         
Tuesday  18th July  10.00am     RIP           Barry & Roisin Fagan.    
Wednesday 19th July  10.00am      RIP           Sean Bennett.                      
Thursday  20th July  10.00am      RIP           Rose & Arthur Devlin.      

Friday  21st July  10.00am                       Holy Souls.        
Saturday  22nd July  10.00am   Mass Card Intentions.  
(Vigil)       6.00pm    Av’s      Patsy J. Mulholland, Gerard & Phyllis Mulholland. 
          Jack & Nancy Daly.        

Sunday  23rd July   10.00am Av              Jim McEvoy.   
      11.30am 1st Av Harry Murtagh. 
        Av   Bernadette Byrne.      

WE REMEMBER THOSE WHO HAVE DIED RECENTLY: Andrew Larrissey, Cedarwood 

Park. Ewa Pieczykolan, Lis Na Dara. Paul Savage, Castleross. David (Davy) Cooney, Moorland 

Row, Lisdoo and formerly of Aisling Park. Kathleen (Kay) Carolan, Ardagh, Kingscourt. 

Bernadette Woods (née Agnew) Boyle O’Reilly Terrace. 
 
 

SUMMER DUES 2023 Will be collected over the coming weeks. These dues are for the upkeep of the 
priests who serve this parish. We are grateful to all the dues collectors for their work and the generous 
support of the parishioners.  
 
 

LITTLE FLOWER PRAYER GROUP  meeting takes place in our Church each Wednesday at 11.00am. All 
are welcome to come along and join with the group in prayer. 
 
 

RSA’S CHECK IT FITS The RSA’s Check it Fits service is coming County Louth this July and will be 
visiting Tesco Extra, Donore Road, Drogheda on Tuesday 18th July and Smyth’s Toys, 
Dundalk Retail Park on Wednesday 19th July from 10am to 5.30pm each day.   Experts in 
child car seat safety will on hand to offer advice on the different types of seats available, 
how to fix any problem, demonstrate how to fit the restraint correctly and to answer any 
queries you may have. Travelling by car can potentially be one the most dangerous things 
a baby or child is likely to do each day, so parents and guardians should ensure that their 

small passengers are as well protected as possible by 
having the proper child car seat for their height and 
weight correctly installed in their vehicle.   
No appointment is necessary, and the free checks are 
open to all makes and models of cars and child car 
seats. Don’t let your child be a statistic, get your child 
car seat checked.  

 

PARISH OF THE HOLY REDEEMER DUNDALK   
 16TH  JULY 2023 

FIFTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 A Parish in the ‘Dun Dealgan’ Pastoral Area  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Thursday 10am-1pm. 2pm-4pm. 

Office closed Friday-Sunday 
E-mail: holyredeemerdundalk@gmail.com 

www.holyredeemerparish.ie 

COUNCIL MISSION STATEMENT: 
“Conscious of our brokenness and moved by the Spirit of Compassion, we the Holy 

Redeemer Parish Pastoral Council, strive to be messengers of God’s healing and love in 
today’s world and to encourage and support all parishioners to bear witness to the 

Gospel of Christ.”  

PRIESTS IN PARISH  
V Rev Mark O’Hagan Adm. 

Rev Maciej Zacharek CC  
Rev Stephen Wilson CC.  

Rev Peter Hassan CC 
Tel: 042 933 4259 

 

 
 

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN AND VULNERABLE ADULTS POLICY STATEMENT  
The parish recognises and upholds the rights of all children and vulnerable adults and is 
committed to ensuring their safety and wellbeing at all times. A copy of the policy is always 
available for those who wish to view it in the parish office or the Sacristy.  
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Parish collection 
9th July 2023 

€1,643.23 €624.80 
Special 
€508.93 
 

€509.50 
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